
12/10/21 - Weekly Board Notes 

 

 

 

Kate Keinert - Equity Framework Community Learning Group: 

A total of 36 community members and parents accepted the invitation to participate in an Equity 

Framework Community Group.  Kate Keinert is meeting Wednesday evenings with one group and 

Friday mornings with another.  The groups are made up of diverse community members with students 

attending nearly each of our District schools.  Last night, Dec 8th, was the second meeting with our 

Wednesday group and we were able to dig into the language of the Equity Framework together.  Many 

positives were shared as well as thoughtful questions, conversations, and suggestions.  There's a lot of 

loaded statements early in the document, so I wasn't surprised to see our time pass quickly, and our 

progress move slowly (we got to page four!). 

The groups are full of earnest, curious people bringing their experiences and hopes for our schools to 

the conversation around how we articulate "all means all" in Coeur d'Alene Schools.  I am thankful for 

this opportunity to work closely with valued stakeholders in such meaningful work. 

 

 

 

 

Mike Nelson - Talkin' Testing Newsletter: 

SEE ATTACHED TALKIN’ TESTING 02-DECEMBER, 2021 DOCUMENT. 

 

 

 
 

12/9/21 - Current Enrollment Numbers Reports: 

SEE ATTACHED ELEMENTARY & SECONDARY ENROLLMENT REPORTS (2) DOCUMENTS. 

 

 

 

 

Q &A Responses: (Cabinet responses to Trustee questions will be placed here and posted on the following 

Board Weekly Notes.) 

 


